
23rd September 2022 

Staying in Touch    
      

Miss Lemon - FS Early Years Phase Leader 
FSleader@brunswick-house.kent.sch.uk 

Mrs Kitchen – LKS1 Phase Leader (Yrs 1 & 2) 

KS1leader@brunswick-house.kent.sch.uk 

Mr Fenniche – LKS2 Phase Leader (Yrs 3 & 4) 

lks2leader@brunswick-house.kent.sch.uk 

Miss Zigler—UKS2 Phase Leader (Yrs 5 & 6) 

Uks2leader@brunswick-house.kent.sch.uk 

Mrs Martin—(Family Liaison Officer) 

flo@brunswick-house.kent.sch.uk 

Headteacher – Mrs W Skinner 

headteacher@brunswick-house.kent.sch.uk 

Miss Steward 

inclusion@brunswick-house.kent.sch.uk 

Miss Fullagar   

deputy@brunswick-house.kent.sch.uk 

Dear Families, 

We have had a busy four day week with two successful sports mornings.  It was so lovely to welcome parents and families back 
onto the school site to enjoy the activities and picnics.  The weather couldn’t have been any better.   

Have a good weekend. 

Mrs Skinner and the Brunswick House Team 

Respect                       Teamwork                           Empathy                          Self-Belief                       Honesty 

Vacancies at Brunswick House 

Caretaker/Site Manager: please see the link below for full  

Details: 

https://www.kent-teach.com/Recruitment/Vacancy/
VacancyDetails.aspx?VacancyId=106589 

Teaching Assistants 

We are looking for two teaching assistants.  Please see the 
link below for full details:- 

https://www.kent-teach.com/Recruitment/Vacancy/
VacancyDetails.aspx?VacancyId=106927 

Part-time Maternity Cover - Class Teacher 

https://www.kent-teach.com/Recruitment/Vacancy/
VacancyDetails.aspx?VacancyId=106468 

Full Time Class Teacher 

https://www.kent-teach.com/Recruitment/Vacancy/
VacancyDetails.aspx?VacancyId=106407 

ACTS OF KINDNESS 
 

 Thank you to Mrs Pritchard who looked after a Year 1 child for a colleague during lunchtime. 

 Callie in year 6 is very good at noticing when someone isn’t feeling well or not quite themselves.  She takes the time to 
sit with them and make sure they are OK. Thank you Callie. 

Playground Project 

We are looking for someone to help us tarmac the area by the adventure playground.  This is something we would like to get 
done in the October half term, so if anyone knows of anybody that may be able to assist us in this project, it would be greatly 
appreciated.  Please contact Mrs Drew—School Business Manager in the school office or email her on bursar@brunswick-
house.kent.sch.uk 
 

Parking Plea 

Many thanks for your co-operation and a big thank you to the majority of parents who do park sensibly.  We just need to  

highlight that we have had reports that parents are parking on the pavements in Buckland Road and that children are having to 
walk in the road.  Please consider the safety of all children when you are dropping your own to school. 
 

Birthdays 

Don’t forget if it is your child’s birthday they can wear their own clothes to school.  If their birthday falls on a weekend, then 
they can come into school on either the Friday or the Monday in their own clothes.  If their birthday falls in the holidays then 
they can choose to come in on the last day or first day of term to acknowledge this.  Please remember that we would prefer that 
sweets are not brought in due to allergies and religious observations; we are also a healthy school.   Many thanks for your  

co-operation with this.  


